
To Whom It May Concern,

As a regular loyal Hugo’s Manly customer, I am contacting you to voice my support for Hugo’s Development 
Application above for additional outdoor seating. 
I have experienced many enjoyable meals on the outdoor lower deck and it is the outdoor area that I usually 
prefer to dine on (weather permitting of course!). I have been frequenting Hugo’s for many years and I continue 
to look forward to many more. 

Kind regards,

Mimi Lee
Market Pricing Analyst | JCA Route Group 
Long Haul Revenue Management 
Qantas Airways Limited
Building B, Level 5, 10 Bourke Road, Mascot NSW 2020
P. +61 2 9691 3044 (ext. 23044)
E. mimilee@qantas.com.au
qantas.com  |  facebook.com/qantas  |  twitter@qantas  |  Google+

************** PLEASE CONSIDER OUR ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING *************
******************* Confidentiality and Privilege Notice *******************

This e-mail is intended only to be read or used by the addressee. It is confidential and may 
contain legally privileged information. If you are not the addressee indicated in this message 
(or responsible for delivery of the message to such person), you may not copy or deliver this 
message to anyone, and you should destroy this message and kindly notify the sender by reply 
e-mail. Confidentiality and legal privilege are not waived or lost by reason of mistaken delivery 
to you. 

Qantas Airways Limited
ABN 16 009 661 901
Visit Qantas online at http://qantas.com
****************************************************************************

Sent: 30/11/2020 4:00:47 PM
Subject: D.A 2020/0962 - Hugo's Manly Development Application
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